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Hi Officer,

The reason for objection is the project is: | think it is extremely unreasonable to build garbage
stations less than 100 meters away from residential areas. No one can estimate the many
inconveniences that can be caused to the surrounding residents. It is also unavoidable that the
impact of trucks coming in and out on the physical and mental health of nearby residents is
inevitable. Please seriously consider the feasibility of this project. Thank you!

Best regards,
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